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DECLARATION – VISION of CO-OPERATION 
 
 

Challenges to be met in the 21st century force the request for a new and fare 
more broad approach towards the maritime industries. Conservative approach 
is a result of the traditional perception and clearly distinguish the three areas 
which namely are: the ship newbuilding, the ship repair and the supply chain. 
This seems not to be fully adequate nowadays. 
 

The prime mover for the changes is a continuous development of technology, 
which creates new opportunities fare more open for exploration of waters, seas 
and oceans resources.  Technology development is an activator for the changes 
between entities  vigorous within the maritime economy. It looks like the right 
response for the challenges of the future is a broad co-operation by number of 
diversified players, which complements each other and together gathers 
tremendous knowledge and skills un-available for those acting individually, even 
if belonging to an industrial group. Complementation and interfering of ideas, 
opinions, skills and tasks is inevitable, just the necessity. 
 

There is nothing new in saying that process of continuous technology 
development will determine abilities for responding to the market needs and 
expectations also in the future.   
 

This is why we are seeking common ground for communication, exchange of the 
ideas and co-operation which shall lead to synergetic effects to meet the 21st 
century challenges. 
 

Polish Maritime Technology Forum constitutes of the entities, 
who are courageously looking ahead and perceiving 

21st century challenges as the new opportunities. 
 

WE INVITE ALL WHO SHARE THE VISION 
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